Minutes of a Committee Meeting of the Fellowship of the '1066' Longmarkers held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings, at 8-15pm on Tuesday, 3rd October, 1989.

Present: Arthur Coleman (in the Chair)

Esther Carpenter
Denis Coleman
Ernie Spray

Joyce Coleman (Secretary)

Apologies for absence were received from Colin Sinden.

The Minutes of the last Meeting were read and adopted. Matters arising: None.

Dinner/Dance 1990: Esther Carpenter had obtained the menus from the Yelton Hotel. These were discussed and No.5 was chosen at a cost of £8-50 and it was agreed that tickets should be priced the same as last year at a cost of £9.

A letter has been received from Michael Boulding and he has agreed to propose the toast to the Fellowship. Mrs. Gladys Jones is to be asked to welcome the visitors. If she refuses Tim Carpenter is to be approached.

Tickets are to be marked 6pm for 6-30pm and the function is to continue to 12-30am.

Esther Carpenter has agreed to print the menus and Dave Morris is to be approached regarding the printing of the tickets.

Financial: The £5 received from Bill Underhill has been banked as has the £10 from Ron Longley and £12-50 profit from the summer meeting held at the Albion Hotel.

The Bank balance now stands at £389-27. This is an increase of £27-50 since the last meeting.

Warwick Dunford gave £5 as payment for two badges at a cost of £1-50 each and a £2 donation. This amount was placed in petty cash for stamps, etc. Further stamps at the reduced rate have been purchased and the petty cash now owes the chairman £3 which he will retrieve when further cash is received.

The Bank and Receipt Books were checked and approved.

Summer Meeting: The evening at the Albion Hotel was a success with ample food. Entertainment was provided by Denis Neaves and a good time seems to have been had by all.

The Chairman has since thanked the landlord for his efforts. 31, including 1 complimentary for Denis Neaves, were booked for and a profit of £12-50 was made.

Christmas Tea 1989: This has been booked at the Ash Tree Inn, Ashburnham, for 4-30pm on Sunday, 17th December, 1989. Prices have yet to be agreed.

It was decided that the mini-bus should be used again and Colin Sinden has agreed to make arrangements for this.

New Members: Soon after the last Committee Meeting Graham and Jane Lade expressed a wish to become Associate Members. To avoid calling a further Meeting the Chairman telephoned all Committee members and approval for this was obtained.

They have since verbally accepted their invitation and confirmation in writing is awaited.

Any other business: None.

Next Committee Meeting: The next Meeting was arranged for 8pm on Tuesday, 9th January, 1990, to be held at 16 Brading Close, Hastings.

There being no further business to discuss the Chairman thanked all for their attendance and a vote of thanks to the Chairman and Secretary was received from Ernie Spray.

The Meeting was closed at 9-45mm.

Signed:																						
		C	h	a	i	r	m	19	n	0	f	t	h	e	M	[e	e	t	i	n	g	